
 

 
 
November 16, 2022 
 

Dori Bova Promoted to Associate 
 
KMA is happy to announce the promotion of senior architect Dori Bova, AIA, 
CPHD, to associate. Since she joined the firm in January 2015, Dori has 
proven to be a versatile and skilled contributor to the wide variety of project 
types that we handle. Her sustainable design expertise is especially valuable 
when applied to enhancing project outcomes. Being promoted to an 
associate is fitting recognition for Dori’s hard work, attention to detail, and 
great attitude.  

Principal Jim Karmolinski praised her performance: “We are impressed with 
her commitment to the office and willingness to apply her experience from other firms to enhance our 
own work processes. As a member of our ad hoc committee on standards and technology, Dori 
enthusiastically took on new challenges during KMA’s transition from AutoCAD to Revit. A true team 
player, she has a special aptitude for mentoring younger staff.” Principal Kathy Babcock added, “Dori is 
tireless and loyal, conscientious, and smart as a whip. We appreciate her past contributions to the firm’s 
success and eagerly anticipate how she will help shape its future.” 

“I’m honored and excited for this opportunity to join the leadership team at KM and I look forward to 
working with my colleagues and contributing to growing the practice,” said Dori. A graduate of Penn State 
with a Bachelor of Science in architecture, she is an active member of the Philadelphia Girls Rowing Club 
and enjoys travelling. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


